
From: Bobby Bhoola  

 Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:12 PM 

To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 

Subject: Affordable and Rental 

  

Good Afternoon, 

What has the City of Markham done to help regarding rental housing. Is the City expecting the 

developers to lose money? The cost of land and all the fees that are applicable are the same for condo 

buildings. 

Please inform us how you expect any developer to provide affordable or rental units. 

Best regards, 

Bobby Bhoola 

Ballantry Homes 

  


